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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

August 6, 2019 
 

UPDATE: Officer Involved Shooting in La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 

LA CROSSE, Wis. – The Wisconsin Department of Justice (DOJ) Division of Criminal 

Investigation (DCI) has been investigating an officer involved shooting (OIS) in the 

city of La Crosse, Wis. on the afternoon of Saturday, August 3, 2019. 

 

La Crosse Police Officers responded to a domestic disturbance complaint at a 

residence on 9th Street South. Upon arrival, the subject confronted and shot the first 

responding officer, La Crosse Police Officer Dustin Darling, striking the officer’s 

ballistic vest on the chest. Officer Darling, 6 years of service with La Crosse Police 

Department, returned fire, striking the subject, Allen Kurk. Authorities 

immediately performed life saving measures and both Kurk and Officer Darling were 

transferred to an area hospital. 

 

La Crosse Police Officer Dustin Darling was hired in 2013 after four years of service 

in the Army National Guard. Officer Darling has continued to serve in both the Army 

and Air National Guard during his tenure at La Crosse Police Department. 

 

DCI is leading this investigation, and is assisted by Wisconsin State Patrol. The 

following agencies provided on-scene support: La Crosse Police Department and La 

Crosse County Sheriff’s Department. All involved law enforcement are fully 

cooperating with DCI during this investigation. 
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DCI is continuing to collect evidence and determine the facts of this incident and will 

turn over investigative reports to the La Crosse County District Attorney’s 

Office when the investigation concludes. 

 

No additional details are currently available. 

 

Please direct all media inquiries regarding this incident to Wisconsin DOJ. 

 

An official photograph of Officer Darling can be found here. 
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